
From:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Sent time:  08/18/2020 05:46:07 PM

To:  Brian Dyer <area3chair@hhwnc.org>

Subject:  Re: ENV-2018-2116-EIR not listed in hearings
 

Hi Brian, 

Thank you for your email. 

The Notice of Public Hearing can be found in two places on the website. I have provided both links for you below:

https://planning.lacity.org/about/commissions-boards-hearings#hearings (scroll down to 8/26) OR https://planning.lacity.org/dcpapi/meetings/document/67691 (direct link)

https://planning.lacity.org/eir/HollywoodCenter/Deir/ELDP/(H)%20Remainder%20of%20Administrative%20Record/Notices/CPC/Hollywood%20Center%20Project_NOPH.pdf

The public hearing will take place on August 26, 2020, as originally scheduled. Please note that dial in instructions are provided on the Notice.

Let me know if you have any other questions.

On Tue, Aug 18, 2020 at 3:59 PM Brian Dyer <area3chair@hhwnc.org> wrote:
Ms. Nguyen,

I received a notice that there would be a hearing for ENV-2018-2116-EIR on 8/26. However, checking the LADBS and Planning websites, I find no hearing listed. 

Has the meeting been moved?

Thank you.

-- 

Mindy Nguyen
City Planner
Los Angeles City Planning

221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350
Los Angeles, CA 90012
Planning4LA.org
T: (213) 847-3674
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